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Ex Parte 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: Report No. NCD 2354; Report No. NCD 2353; Report No. NCD 2352; Report No. 

NCD 2351 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On June 11, 2014, Kathleen M. Grillo, Michael E. Glover, Chris Levendos and I from 
Verizon met with Commissioner Jessica Rosenworcel and Priscilla Delgado Argeris, legal 
advisor to Commissioner Rosenworcel and separately with Commissioner Michael O’Rielly and 
Amy Bender, legal advisor to Commissioner O’Rielly.   
 

In the meetings we described the process we are using in the wire centers for which we 
have filed network modification notices to care for customers as we make the transition to fiber 
for the very small number of customers still on copper, including the provision of back up power.  
The discussions were consistent with prior submissions.1 
 

Pursuant to Section 1.1206 of the Commission’s rules, a copy of this notice is being 
electronically filed in the above-referenced docket.  Please contact me with any questions. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

cc:  Priscilla Delgado Argeris 
 Amy Bender 

1 Verizon New York Inc. and Verizon Virginia LLC Response, Wireline Competition Bureau 
Short Term Network Change Notification filed by Verizon New York Inc., Report No. NCD-2353; 
Wireline Competition Bureau Short Term Network Change Notification filed by Verizon Virginia 
LLC, Report No. NCD-2354 (May 28, 2014). 

                                                 


